
 

 
Municipality of Brooke-Alvinston 

Council Highlights 
January 28, 2021 

 
 
 
 

 

• Discussed and Tabled the 2021 Draft Budget until the next Council meeting. 

• Directed Staff to revise the noise by-law to include noise from loudspeakers in rural 
areas and consistent dog barking in the rural areas. 
  

• Accepted the quote received from Den Mar Brines for dust suppressant. 

 

• Passed a Drain Maintenance By-law. 

 

• Directed the Public Works Manager to tender for gravel. 

 

• Accepted the resignation of Sandra Dale, Deputy Treasurer with regret. 

 

• Accepted the retirement of Ron Goss from the Parks & Recreation Department. 

 

• Acknowledged Kevin Aitken as the new employee for the Public Works Department. 

 


